

Petone Central School

16 Britannia Street, Petone office@petone-central.school.nz

7 November 2018 Whiringa-ā-rangi Kia ora Talofa Kia orana Bula iHola! Malo e leleí

Na Trina & Staff

SCHOOL VALUES

Petone Central School is guided by the values of:

Whanaungatanga (Aroha, Working together, Relationships, Kotahitanga,)

Ako (Reciprocal / Tuakana-Teina, Learn, Teach, Persevere, Risk Taking)

Respect (Trust, Honesty, Listen, Value Others / Mana tangata, Value Property)

Manaakitanga (Helping, Sharing, Caring, Nice words, Hospitality)



Nga mihi, welcome, talofa, namaste, kia orana, taloha ni, fakalofa lahi atu, malo e lelei, bula, ni hao, konichi wa, kalous enthrata, bonjour.

Kia ora Koutou Katoa

Week 4 is here and we have been lucky with the weather holding off this week.

Cultural Celebration— He mihi nui (thanks heaps) to our whānau (families) for supporting our culture day last week, what a colourful day with some absolutely delicious food shared across the school.

Athletics Day - Yesterday we had a great time with Athletics, it was really awesome to see the sportsmanship and effort from our students. Congratulations to those who have placed and are heading to Interzone next week.

NZEI Strike - A reminder that due to the rolling strikes across the country, our school will be closed for instruction on Friday the 16th of November.

Recycling Project—Please keep sending in recycled materials for students as they will be using these for their wearable arts, the more variety we have will see more creative designs by the students.

Please be advised that the date or our Prizegiving has changed. Prizegiving will be on Monday 10th of December from 11am to 12noon, due to hall availability.

Have a good rest of the week Everyone.

Māuri ora

Whāea Trina (Tūmuaki)

Please keep reminding your tamariki about wearing their hats - even when it is overcast.

Athletics Day

Congratuations to the following students who have been selected to compete at Interzone next Tuesday 13th of November. The team of 29 students who have qualified to compete will leave school at 9am for the Hutt Rec, at the rear of Huia Pool. We do need assistance with transport, if you can help please contact Whāea Katie or the Office, you are also more than welcome to stay and support the group.

All students are to bring a drink bottle, snacks & lunch, hat and they <u>must wear shoes</u> to compete.

Athletics Team

Year 4 - Kayla Curtis, Shalom Pio, Weston Brown, Kavell Manaia, Jaymii Waa.

Year 5- Tuila Asalemo, Halo Jackson, Ceezar Godden-Steele, Anahera Thompson-Ryland, Eli Tofilau, Brovenzac Wilson & Stavros Peni.

Year 6 - Te Puea Awatere-Murray, Julia Leach, Bailey Benitiz, Gregory Davidson, Tua Whenua Kahukuranui, Van Lysaght, Sumit Singh.

Year 7 - Manaia Brown, Lourdez Peni, Tia Wilson, Taylor Brown, Jeremiah Peleseuma.

Year 8 - Breeze Christiansen, Faith Tauma'oe, Tia Tofilau, Gabriel Oliveira, Te Wero Thompson-Ryland.

Key Dates Term 4 Term Calendar

27 November

Tuesday 13 November Interzone Athletics Tuesday

Monday 3 to 7 December EOTC (Education Outside the Classroom)

Thursday 6 December Road Patrol—Pool Party

Friday 7 December McKenzie Baths 10am to 1.30pm Monday 10 December School Prizegiving 11am to 12 noon

Wearable Arts Show

Friday 14 December Last Day of School

Birthdays to Celebrate this Week

Hari Huritau ki a koe!

Happy Birthday to;

Lilly Lysaght

Weston Brown

Brovenzc Wilson

Jaymii Waa



Action in the Mara (Garden)

With the change in season this is a busy time in the garden. The kids had a great time moving mulch (apparently some of them would happily do that every week!) Others painted plant names on markers to put them in the garden.

They could choose to do one thing the whole time, or mix it up. It's not usually practical to do it that way, and it was cool for the kids to be able to choose what they wanted to do.



Community Information

tba

6pm—7pm

Activities during the week

McKenzie Baths 10-noon

After Wellington Synchronised Swimming's fantastic results at Nationals in Auckland this month, we are holding some events to raise awareness and encourage swimmers to try this sport, which is re-emerging in New Zealand.

Synchronised Swimming Gala – 11th November 3-4 pm, WRAC Kilbirnie. Come and see the trophy winning routines from Nationals.

Getting Started Program Three sessions on Sunday 18th & 25th November 2nd December 2:00- 3:30pm at WRAC, Kilbirnie, near the dive well. Email Andrew at wellysynchro@gmail.com to sign-up

Suitable for boys and girls aged 8-13 who are confident swimming out of their depth and have enthusiasm and a positive attitude. Fee: \$30 (deducted from term fees if your



